
Dear Parent/Guardians of St. Michael School, 

 During the course of the year, different groups such as yearbook or 

newspaper photographers take pictures of our students in various activities and 

gatherings during and after school.   Additionally, we would like to use pictures 

of our students on the website, Instagram or on our Facebook page; we will also be 

linking newspaper stories to our Facebook page. 

 I know that the safety and well being of every child is of the utmost 

importance.   Therefore, I would like you to let us know if you would prefer 

not to have your child photographed or identified in articles about the 

school and its activities, or published on the website, Instagram or 

Facebook.  

 Please return the form below if you do not give us permission to use your 

child’s photo and return it to the school by  August 30, 2019. 

 

Thank You. 

Doris S. Messina, Principal 

______________________________________________________________________________  

________ I Do Not Give my permission to have my child(ren) photographed and 

have their name used in school articles appearing in local newspapers or 

Facebook.  

. ________________________________________ 

Name(s) of child(ren) and grade(s) 

 

_________________________________________ ______________________________________  

Signature      Date 


